
January 17, 2025 

Aloha KPPCS Families, 

Happy New Year! 

We are thrilled to welcome you to 2025!. We've just completed our second week of Quarter 3, 
and it's been an exciting and productive start to the year. First graders had a field trip to 
Keauhou Bay today, 2-3rd graders have been learning about gnomes in main lesson block, and 
middle schoolers just started brand new electives for semester two. These electives include: 
yearbook, painting, science lab, harvesting, and crafts.  

Aloha Ticket Winners 

Congratulations to our weekly Aloha ticket winners! This week, Owen from 1st grade and Eli 
from 3rd grade were selected for demonstrating our Aloha values of being kind, safe, and 
responsible. We are proud to have them represent our school as the Aloha Values 
Ambassadors this week. Mahalo to both for setting a positive example for their peers! 

Open Enrollment 

Open Enrollment for Preschool for the 2025-2026 School Year is OPEN and will close on April 
25th, 2025. Completed applications received by March 31st will be considered 1st. Completed 
applications received between April 1st and April 25, 2025 will be considered second. 

Open Enrollment for Kindergarten - 8th Grade for the 2025-2026 school year will start as of 
February 1st, 2025 and will close on March 31st, 2025. Our lottery for applicants in each class 
will be held the first week of April, 2025. Parents will be notified of the results of the lottery soon 
thereafter, and notified of the official placement in classes for the 2025-2026 school year on or 
after June 1, 2025.  

Please visit our website for more information. https://www.kppcs.org/   

Field Trip Fees 

Please stop by the office to pay your field trip fees for the following classes: 

1.)​ 5th Grade~ Maui Pentathlon $350  
2.)​ 6th Grade~ Medieval Games $100 
3.)​ 8th Grade~ EOY Class Trip $350 (Payments accepted on all) 

Lunch Menu for the Week of January 21st 

●​ Tuesday 1/21:  Wing Dings w/rice 
●​ Wednesday 1/22: Hot Dog 
●​ Thursday 1/23: Fried Rice w/Spam 
●​ Friday 1/24: Orange Chicken w/rice 

https://www.kppcs.org/


Upcoming Events 

●​ January 20th: NO SCHOOL~Martin Luther King Jr.  
●​ January 23rd: 4th Grade Field Trip~ Makahiki Games  
●​ January 27th: Governing Board Meeting 
●​ January 28th: 1-3 Grade Field Trip~Waimea Orchestra 

SAVE THE DATE: 

2nd Annual KPPCS Luau on Saturday, February 8th 

Class Spaces Available—Referrals Welcome! 

We currently have spaces available in select classes, and we would greatly appreciate referrals! 
Any referral that results in a new enrollment will receive a school credit. Please spread the 
word and help us grow our school ʻohana. 

Thank you for your ongoing support in making this a successful year. Together, we can 
achieve great things for your child! 

Mahalo, 

Sherri Coronel 
Assistant Director 


